May 18, 1984

Mr. Bryce Butler
ALTAMONT ENTERPRISE
Altamont, NY 12009

Dear Mr. Butler,

On behalf of the McKownville Improvement Association, I want to thank you for your part in the program at our annual meeting last Tuesday evening. I think you could tell from the response of the audience that they enjoyed hearing about the history of the ALTAMONT ENTERPRICE and journalism at the turn of the century.

Sincerly,

Dorothy Ellinwood Secretary

Dear Mr. Abele,
On behalf of the HIA I want to thank you for your
presentation at our annual meeting last Tuesday evening.
It was greatly appreciated by the audience. The size of the audience itself speaks for the interest that the people have in the history of their hamlet. Thanks also to your wife for her part in the presentation.